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 Robinwood Residential  
Year 6 had an amazing time at Robinwood this 

year! They all tried really hard and encouraged 

each other to face their fears and try some-

thing new, be it delving into the depths of the 

caves or swinging from the scary heights of 

the trapeze!  

As a school we couldn’t be prouder of the way 

they conducted themselves and the teamwork 

they showed to escape from the dungeons 

and piranha pools - luckily, they all made it 

out without losing any toes to some hungry 

fish!  

We can’t wait for next year when it will be our 

current year 5’s turn! Details will be sent out 

very soon . 

McMillan Coffee 
Morning  

Thank you to everyone who 

came to our annual coffee 

morning and donated or 

bought cakes.  

We raised a fantastic  

£367.60  

 

 

 

 Spooktacular  
Halloween Disco  

We are holding a Halloween dis-

co for children on Wednesday 

23rd October.  

The cost is £3 per child and  

includes a drink and snack. 

ClassDojo contains the  

arrangements for your child’s 

class.  

 



Newsletter:  

Friday 4th October 2024 

 Harvest Assembly  

We’ll be holding our special Harvest Assembly 

on Friday 18th October. This will be lead by our 

pupil leadership team who have been  

working super hard on this. We will be accepting  

donations of packets food and tins into school 

on  Friday 18th October for our assembly.  

Parents Evening  
We have already sent out details 

for parents and to book an  
appointment for our Autumn 

term parents evening which will 
be held on Monday 14th 

October and Wednesday 16th  
October 2024.  

You only need to attend on one 
day and all appointments are in 

person at school.  

You can book an appointment 
online here : https://parents-

booking.co.uk/Higherfailsworth 

If you are having problems 
booking an appointment, please 
telephone the office and we can 
book an appointment for you.  

Is your child  
transitioning into  
secondary school, 

next year  
September 2025? 

Remember to  
apply by... 

 31st October 
2024 5PM 

We will be sending our donations to local  

organisations to distribute in our community and 

to our local Food Bank. 

   We hope you are able to support our  

Harvest Festival this year. 

Congratulations!  
We’d like to share the  

wonderful news with 

you that Miss Green 

our Year 1 Class  

teacher is expecting 

to have a baby in 

March .  

We can’t wait to  

welcome them to the 

HFPS Family.   


